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BVP International Exchange 
Student Opportunity



Our Mission

To prepare every scholar for 
success in college and the world 
beyond.



● BVP once hosted an international exchange student in 
partnership with The Council on International Educational 
Exchange (CIEE)

● BVP is authorized by the Rhode Island Department of 
Education to accept up to two International Exchange 
students per year outside of our lottery as part of our 
commitment to a diverse school community

Background





● Through direct relationships, we have been approached on a 
few occasions about hosting international exchange 
students outside of a partnership with CIEE

● In order to execute on this possibility, we are exploring 
being a host site and as a requirement complete specific 
applications with the US Department of Homeland Security
○ Student Exchange and Visitor Program (SEVP)

Flexibility



● Requires comprehensive application to the US 
Department of Homeland Security
○ Complete Signed Form I-17  
○ Designated School Officials  
○ Payment  
○ State Recognition and Exemption  
○ SEVP Identified Accrediting Agencies (this evidence 

is not required for Public High Schools, however, if a 
school is accredited by an SEVP Identified 
accrediting agency, you may provide proof of the 
accreditation)  

○ Statements Acknowledging IIRIRA

Student Exchange and Visitor 
Program (SEVP) Requirements



Whereas, BVP is committed to intentional diversity, and
Whereas, BVP recognizes that global diversity is an 
important element of diversity, and
Whereas, BVP is authorized by the Rhode Island 
Department of Education to enroll International Exchange 
Students,
Therefore be it resolved, that the BVP Board of Directors 
hereby authorizes the CEO and staff to apply for SEVP 
status and allocate the necessary resources (up to $10,000) 
for legal and filing fees to this effect.

Resolution


